
NHLWAA  

Annual Meeting of the General Membership via Zoom 

2/17/2022 

Minutes 

 

Minutes submitted by Ellen Tully.  

 

1. This is not an election year but two new members were selected by the Executive 
Committee to fill two of the vacant positions on the Executive Committee. The new 
members are Sarah Gerlack from the Town of Boscawen and David Balian from the City 
of Dover.  

2. Ad hoc committee has been formed to assist in revamp of the website. The current plan 
is to include more educational information, videos, new member info. The Ryan Dowd 
training was reviewed.  

3, Treasurer’s Report provided for 7/1/20-6/30/21 

4. The next general meeting will be 4/21/22. 

5. Review of legislation pertinent to NHLWAA. Reviewed HB 1291, HB1200 and SB 
217(letter of support provided).  

6. Information was provided to the general membership regarding two additional Board 
vacancies.  

Motion to adjourn made by Angela, seconded by Pat.  

 


